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	Avista Corp.
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free   800-727-9170

	 	 



VIA – Electronic Mail


October 12, 2011

Dave Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

Re: AVU-UE-100176

In compliance with Commission Order No. 01 in the above referenced Docket, Avista Utilities respectfully submits for electronic filing a “revision” to its “Annual Report on Conservation Acquisition.”

The Company identified a cell error in its “2010 DSM Annual Report” filed on March 31, 2011.  The algorithm that sums results did not pick up a cell that had should have added approximately 8,928 MWhs from Avista’s commercial lighting program.  The following revisions have been corrected in the report:

· Executive Summary – Paragraph 1;
· Non-residential Sector Overview – Page 21, Paragraph 3; and
· Table 21 (Site-specific lighting and totals), Page 23.

Please direct any questions on this matter to Bruce Folsom, Sr. Manager, Demand Side Management at (509) 495-8706 or myself at (509) 495-4975.

Sincerely,
/s/Linda Gervais//
Manager, Regulatory Policy
State and Federal Regulation
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com
509-495-4975
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